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From:                                         Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                                           Thursday, February 26, 2009 8:13 AM
To:                                               MacNeil, Rory
Cc:                                               Beaman, Audrey A., County Counsel
Subject:                                     RE: Conoco Phillips soil remediation plan 
Pleasanton

 
Rory,
I met with the new ConocoPhillips representative and his consultant on February 11, 2009.  The work 
plan is now due March 1, 2009.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
phone:  510-567-6791
Fax:  510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and 
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this 
email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently 
delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.
 

From: MacNeil, Rory  
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 2:18 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Beaman, Audrey A., County Counsel 
Subject: RE: Conoco Phillips soil remediation plan Pleasanton
 
Jerry
 
I am following up to see if ConocoPhillips got the work plan to you that was due on 2/1/09?  Would you 
please let me know.  Thank you
 
Rory MacNeil
Acting Chief, Real Estate Division
Alameda County Public Works Agency
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399 Elmhurst St., Rm 206A
Hayward, CA  94544-1395
(510) 670-5587
(510) 670-5247 Fax
(510) 385-1151 County cell phone
 
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health  
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 9:53 AM 
To: MacNeil, Rory 
Subject: RE: Conoco Phillips soil remediation plan Pleasanton
 
ConocoPhillips has requested two extensions to the schedule for work plan submittal. The work plan is 
now due 2/1/2009.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: MacNeil, Rory  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 2:16 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Conoco Phillips soil remediation plan Pleasanton
 
Jerry 
 
Just following up.  Have you received from ConocoPhillips a soil remediation plan for the ground water 
contamination on the County property adjacent to 4191 First Street in Pleasanton.  I think it is your case 
number RO0000361.  County Counsel has asked me for an update on this matter and I have nothing from 
the deliver of the soil and groundwater reports that were sent to you on May 16, 2008 and your letter 
back to William Borgh and Henry Armour on July 30, 2008.  Could you please give me an update if there 
has been any progress in this matter.  Thank you
 
Rory MacNeil
Acting Chief, Real Estate Division
Alameda County Public Works Agency
399 Elmhurst St., Rm 206A
Hayward, CA  94544-1395
(510) 670-5587
(510) 670-5247 Fax
(510) 385-1151 County cell phone
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